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Issue 3  Summer Term - 24.05.19 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
A wonderful week with which to end the Summer 1 half term! 
Our Y3/Y4 skipping team performed fantastically in the final of the town 
skipping tournament, competing against much bigger schools and with 
only Y4 children. They made us really proud with their 'can do' attitude 
and their team spirit. 
 
The Year 2 and Year 6 children deserve a mention this week for working 
so hard, and enthusiastically on their assessments. We are very proud of 
them for their determination and commitment to doing their very best, 
and using their learning powers of having a go and not giving up even 
when faced with a challenge. 
 
The pupils enjoyed a visit from Jennie Mauk from Wheelie Good she spoke 
to the children and helped raise awareness of disabilities and prejudice. 
 
I am pleased to see that the recently installed Road Safety Signs have improved parking and traffic around the school. We are 
also proud to announce the recently elected JRSO (Junior Road Safety Officers): Ilani Marsh, Darcey Rennie and Orla Trimble, 
who will continue to develop ideas for developing road safety awareness in school. 
May I take this opportunity to wish all of our families a wonderful half term break. It seems unbelievable that we are about to 
head into our last academic half term of 2018 to 2019, with the business of sports day, annual reports, leavers' services and 
many other exciting activities. Please find attached the Parent Diary for Summer 2 which lists the key dates for Summer 2. 
Any queries please speak to your child’s class teacher or Miss Leighton, our Assistant Head of School 

We look forward to seeing everyone back again after the half term break. 
 
Mrs Hill 
Head of School  
 

A Message from the Head of School 

Friday 24th May— Last day of half term. Break up for half 
term holidays.  
Monday 3rd June—PD Day—School closed to children.  
Tuesday 4th June—Return to school after the half term holi-
day.  
Wednesday 5th June—Friday 7th June—KS2 Residential 
to Dukeshouse Wood.  
Monday 10th  June—Y6 Leavers and Sports Team Photo-
graphs. 
 
PD days this year - Monday 3rd June, Monday 22nd July 
and  Tuesday 23rd July.  
PD Days in September are Monday 2nd and Tuesday 3rd 
Any parents/carers wishing to speak with Mrs Hill at any 
time should  
contact the school office to arrange a mutually agreeable 
time.  

Dates for your Diary and other Information... 

Star of the Week 
Early Years - …..  Amalie Cooper and Theo Thompson 

Year 1/2 -  … Elise Thompson and All of Year 2 
Year 3/4 -  …. Orla Trimble and Darcey Rennie 

Year 5/6 - All of Y6 and Kieran Mason 
 

Golden Quill 
Early Years - Jack Warrington and Alice Brash 

Year 1/2 -   Charles Bird and Dylan Clarke 
Year 3/4 -  Leon Dodds and Maddison King  

Year 5/6—   Niamh Davies and Grace Davies 
 

Maths Award 
Early Years -  Amelia Laybourn and Skye Whittaker 

Year 1/2 -  Owyn Henderson and Luca Taylor 
Year 3/4 -  Oliver Lund and Benjamin Smith 

Year 5/6 - Harrison Castle-Rees  and Roman Scott 

 
Hart Citizen 

Early Years - Aarya Kandregula and Teddy Aldeek 
Year 1/2 -  Lewie Ferguson and  Grace Clark 

Year 3/4 -  Seren Short and Ava Ajvazi 
Year 5/6 - Ata Sert and Harrison Castle-Rees 

Award Winners... 

We are very proud to say that some of the Y5/6 children that took part in the 
athletics cluster event this week have been successful in reaching the town 
final. We wish them every success. Well done!  


